
  
 

NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS 
 

OPEN BOOK HEARINGS 
 

EAU CLAIRE, WISCONSIN 
 
 
Office of the City Clerk, Eau Claire, Wisconsin. April 24, 2020. 
 
 NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 70.45, Wisconsin Statutes. 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, That the 2020 Assessment Roll will be open for examination 

by the taxable inhabitants of the City of Eau Claire, from May 13 through May 14, 2020, at the  

City of Eau Claire website, https://www.eauclairewi.gov, or by contacting the Assessing Division at 

715-839-4926. 

        /s/ Carrie Riepl, City Clerk 

https://www.eauclairewi.gov/

